TOWN OF BROOKLINE

LISTER ACTIVITIES/MEETING

October 0, 2014

Those present: Marsha Omand and Doug Woods

Marsha and Doug met property owners Kim Rink and Lester D. Rink at the Brookline Church. Together, we reviewed a recent survey and portions of Brookline Deed Book #9. We also walked the properties in question and located most of the boundary pins (mostly newer pins from the schools' survey of about a year ago)

The purpose of this review is to clarify and ultimately determine the rightful owners of the parcels in question.

The Listers will be reviewing additional information, and hopefully consulting with District Advisor Nancy Merrill. Our intention is to be able to put together a recommendation on the above ownership issue at the next scheduled meeting on November 17, 2014.

Respectfully submitted,

Marsha Omand Doug Woods

Don Gokey